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Subject: Your	campaign	Please	join	us	in	Bangor...	has	been	sent
Date: Wednesday,	September	5,	2018	at	9:00:14	AM	Central	Daylight	Time
From: Constant	Contact	<support@constantcontact.com>
To: sales@joesblueberries.com	<sales@joesblueberries.com>

Dear Frank Corrado,
 
Your campaign 'Please join us in Bangor...' was sent on 9/5/2018 around 10:00 AM
EDT.
 
Below is a copy of the message your subscribers received. See how your campaign is
doing by visiting Reports in your account to get real-time results and stats.
 
	

Subject: Please join us in Bangor...

YOU	ARE
INVITED

TO	COME	TAKE	A
WALK…
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Where:	Bees,	Please!	Walking	Trail	and
Education	Center,	34681	62ndStreet,
Bangor,	MI

When:	11	a.m.	–	1	p.m.,	Friday
September	14,	2018

Why:	Dedication	and	Opening
Ceremonies	for:

The	New
“Bees,	Please!”	Outdoor
Kids	Pollinator	Education	Trail.	

This new trail and education center
was specifically designed for
school children by Moss Funnel
Farms with a grant from the U.S.
Dept. of Agriculture’s SARE
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Dept. of Agriculture’s SARE
research and demonstration
program.

Bees, Please! is located at the
Moss Funnel Farms wildflower
field, funded in part by USDA’s
Natural Resource and Conservation
Service.

	
Schedule	of	Events
11	a.m.	Gather	&		“Walk	the	Trail”

11:30	Introduction	of	Guests

11:45	Opening	Remarks	–	Moss
Funnel	Farms	Growers	Joe	and	Frank
Corrado

Noon	-		“Pollination	Education	–	A
Priority”,	Remarks	by	Dr.	Adam
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Priority”,	Remarks	by	Dr.	Adam
Ingrao,	Michigan	State	University,
Entomology	Dept.	

12:15	–	Lunch
	
1:00	-	3:00	Workshop	for	Teachers

Please let us know
you're coming!

​ ​ ​ ​ ​ ​ ​ ​RSVP ​ ​ ​ ​ ​ ​ ​ ​

Visit our
website

Moss Funnel Farms
269-468-9293

sales@joesblueberries.com
beespleasetrail.com
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